

The newsletter of the Tanzania Carnivore Project

Inside:

Ngorongoro Lion Conservation Research. News from Serengeti Cheetah Project. TAWIRI Scientific Conference December 2003. What does TGT say The use of 'GIS' in cornivore monitoring











arnivores **News Bites**

The newsletter of the Tanzania Carnivore Project

Inside:

The use of 'GIS' in cornivore monitoring

The Tanzania Carnivore Project wishes all stakeholders in the project a Happy and Prosperous New Year. In the year 2003 the Carnivore Project was engaged in office construction, staffing, pradiction and distribution of leaflets and checklist to staffing, pradiction and distribution of leaflets and checklist to are moving towards enhancing the collection of information are moving towards enhancing the collection of information cornivores, troining of stakeholders and dissemination of information. We have established our website where you can learn much about us at view, whabarico.trizcarnivores.

The Carnivore Project staff include Maurus Mauthor Croject Management). Jerome Kimaro(Project Assistant Data Management). Jerome Kimaro(Project Assistant, Public Relations), Flora Kijuya (Project Secretary) and Zawadi Mbwambo (Project Driver) News from Serengeti Cheetah Project. TAWIRI Scientific Conference December 2003.









